










 
 
 
During tonight’s Board Meeting, can someone address the 4,000 gallon minimum Winter 
Average?  There are quite a few of us living in single family houses who rarely or never use 
4,000 gallons except for during the summer.  Why not use our actual average winter usage?  The 
4,000 gallon minimum Winter Average favors large families and group homes, penalizing senior 
families who are more likely to have just one or two people in the house.  Since your computer 
system can calculate average actual use, why not it or the actual winter usage?  If the goal is to 
conserve resources, be more encouraging to those of us who make an effort to use less water all 
year, but want to water our gardens during the summer.   
  
The new website looks pretty but I came across a quirk that can easily be fixed.  When I tried to 
edit a very old telephone number it wasn’t accepted until I typed it in the exact format that the 
website uses.  Most other companies either preformat the field to make it easy to fill in, or 
convert the number entered with or without dashes or dots to the format your system 
displays.  Please make it easier for customers to update their phone number instead of frustrating 
them.   
  
Is there a way that Billing History files could automatically be formatted as YYYY-MM-DD 
$NN.NN instead of what appears to be random numbers?  Dated file names with the bill dollar 
amount would be easier for customers to download several of their bills at once.  Many of us 
don’t have time to log on every month to download and rename each statement.   
  
Sincerely, 
  
Randy 
Randy Rockwitt 
 


